

eConveyancing in South Australia survey

Background

On 3 August 2020, the electronic lodgement (eConveyancing) of in-scope dealings became mandatory in South Australia.

Consultation

One year on, I am seeking your feedback on:

- The transition to eConveyancing and the support that was provided during this period,
- The current state of eConveyancing and if your expectations around the policy and regulatory framework are being met; and
- Suggestions for future improvements.

I invite you to contribute your views by completing the brief survey linked here: https://forms.office.com/r/0gN1Vp1VAj

The survey should only take 5-10 minutes to complete. Open now, the survey will close on Wednesday 15 September 2021.

As you are aware my Office and Land Services SA are committed to supporting the property industry by continuing to deliver a range of educational resources. This survey will assist us in strengthening or expanding the current training material available on the Land Services SA Industry Education Hub: https://landservices.com.au/industry-education-hub.

For support with transactions and workspaces, you may wish to make contact with one of the Electronic Lodgement Network Operators (ELNOs) active in South Australia, being:

- PEXA
- Sympli

For all enquiries regarding this consultation please email: DIT.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au.

Jenny Cottnam
REGISTRAR-GENERAL

